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  Blindsight Peter Watts,2006-10-03 Hugo and Shirley Jackson award-winning
Peter Watts stands on the cutting edge of hard SF with his acclaimed novel,
Blindsight Two months since the stars fell... Two months of silence, while a
world held its breath. Now some half-derelict space probe, sparking fitfully
past Neptune's orbit, hears a whisper from the edge of the solar system: a
faint signal sweeping the cosmos like a lighthouse beam. Whatever's out there
isn't talking to us. It's talking to some distant star, perhaps. Or perhaps
to something closer, something en route. So who do you send to force
introductions with unknown and unknowable alien intellect that doesn't wish
to be met? You send a linguist with multiple personalities, her brain
surgically partitioned into separate, sentient processing cores. You send a
biologist so radically interfaced with machinery that he sees x-rays and
tastes ultrasound. You send a pacifist warrior in the faint hope she won't be
needed. You send a monster to command them all, an extinct hominid predator
once called vampire, recalled from the grave with the voodoo of recombinant
genetics and the blood of sociopaths. And you send a synthesist—an
informational topologist with half his mind gone—as an interface between here
and there. Pray they can be trusted with the fate of a world. They may be
more alien than the thing they've been sent to find. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
  Pattern Recognition and Machine Learning Christopher M. Bishop,2016-08-23
This is the first textbook on pattern recognition to present the Bayesian
viewpoint. The book presents approximate inference algorithms that permit
fast approximate answers in situations where exact answers are not feasible.
It uses graphical models to describe probability distributions when no other
books apply graphical models to machine learning. No previous knowledge of
pattern recognition or machine learning concepts is assumed. Familiarity with
multivariate calculus and basic linear algebra is required, and some
experience in the use of probabilities would be helpful though not essential
as the book includes a self-contained introduction to basic probability
theory.
  OpenIntro Statistics David Diez,Mine Çetinkaya-Rundel,Christopher
Barr,2019-05
  PISA Take the Test Sample Questions from OECD's PISA Assessments
OECD,2009-02-02 This book presents all the publicly available questions from
the PISA surveys. Some of these questions were used in the PISA 2000, 2003
and 2006 surveys and others were used in developing and trying out the
assessment.
  Mathematics and Computation Avi Wigderson,2019-10-29 An introduction to
computational complexity theory, its connections and interactions with
mathematics, and its central role in the natural and social sciences,
technology, and philosophy Mathematics and Computation provides a broad,
conceptual overview of computational complexity theory—the mathematical study
of efficient computation. With important practical applications to computer
science and industry, computational complexity theory has evolved into a
highly interdisciplinary field, with strong links to most mathematical areas
and to a growing number of scientific endeavors. Avi Wigderson takes a
sweeping survey of complexity theory, emphasizing the field’s insights and
challenges. He explains the ideas and motivations leading to key models,
notions, and results. In particular, he looks at algorithms and complexity,
computations and proofs, randomness and interaction, quantum and arithmetic
computation, and cryptography and learning, all as parts of a cohesive whole
with numerous cross-influences. Wigderson illustrates the immense breadth of
the field, its beauty and richness, and its diverse and growing interactions
with other areas of mathematics. He ends with a comprehensive look at the
theory of computation, its methodology and aspirations, and the unique and
fundamental ways in which it has shaped and will further shape science,
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technology, and society. For further reading, an extensive bibliography is
provided for all topics covered. Mathematics and Computation is useful for
undergraduate and graduate students in mathematics, computer science, and
related fields, as well as researchers and teachers in these fields. Many
parts require little background, and serve as an invitation to newcomers
seeking an introduction to the theory of computation. Comprehensive coverage
of computational complexity theory, and beyond High-level, intuitive
exposition, which brings conceptual clarity to this central and dynamic
scientific discipline Historical accounts of the evolution and motivations of
central concepts and models A broad view of the theory of computation's
influence on science, technology, and society Extensive bibliography
  Atmosphere, Ocean and Climate Dynamics John Marshall,R. Alan
Plumb,1978-11-16 For advanced undergraduate and beginning graduate students
in atmospheric, oceanic, and climate science, Atmosphere, Ocean and Climate
Dynamics is an introductory textbook on the circulations of the atmosphere
and ocean and their interaction, with an emphasis on global scales. It will
give students a good grasp of what the atmosphere and oceans look like on the
large-scale and why they look that way. The role of the oceans in climate and
paleoclimate is also discussed. The combination of observations, theory and
accompanying illustrative laboratory experiments sets this text apart by
making it accessible to students with no prior training in meteorology or
oceanography. * Written at a mathematical level that is appealing for
undergraduates and beginning graduate students * Provides a useful
educational tool through a combination of observations and laboratory
demonstrations which can be viewed over the web * Contains instructions on
how to reproduce the simple but informative laboratory experiments * Includes
copious problems (with sample answers) to help students learn the material.
  3D Printing Stephanie Torta,2018-09-30 This book is designed as an overview
of the technology, applications, and design issues associated with the new 3D
printing technology. It will be divided into three parts. Part 1 will cover a
brief background of the history and evolution of 3D printing, along with
their use in industry and personal consumer end. Part 2 will document three
different projects from start to finish. This will show a variety of printers
and what is needed before a project starts, as well as some of the pitfalls
to watch out for when creating 3D prints. Part 3 will be a look ahead to how
3D printing will continue to evolve and how 3D printing is already in our
pop-culture. Companion files are included with applications and examples of
3D printing. Features: * Provides an overview of the technology,
applications, and design issues associated with the new 3D printing
technology * Includes review questions, discussion / essay questions and
Applying What You've Learned in every chapter * Companion files are included
with projects, images, and samples of 3D printing
  Transmission Electron Microscopy C. Barry Carter,David B.
Williams,2016-08-24 This text is a companion volume to Transmission Electron
Microscopy: A Textbook for Materials Science by Williams and Carter. The aim
is to extend the discussion of certain topics that are either rapidly
changing at this time or that would benefit from more detailed discussion
than space allowed in the primary text. World-renowned researchers have
contributed chapters in their area of expertise, and the editors have
carefully prepared these chapters to provide a uniform tone and treatment for
this exciting material. The book features an unparalleled collection of color
figures showcasing the quality and variety of chemical data that can be
obtained from today’s instruments, as well as key pitfalls to avoid. As with
the previous TEM text, each chapter contains two sets of questions, one for
self assessment and a second more suitable for homework assignments.
Throughout the book, the style follows that of Williams & Carter even when
the subject matter becomes challenging—the aim is always to make the topic
understandable by first-year graduate students and others who are working in
the field of Materials Science Topics covered include sources, in-situ
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experiments, electron diffraction, Digital Micrograph, waves and holography,
focal-series reconstruction and direct methods, STEM and tomography, energy-
filtered TEM (EFTEM) imaging, and spectrum imaging. The range and depth of
material makes this companion volume essential reading for the budding
microscopist and a key reference for practicing researchers using these and
related techniques.
  Engineering Statistics, 5th Edition Douglas C. Montgomery,George C.
Runger,Norma F. Hubele,2010-12-20 Montgomery, Runger, and Hubele provide
modern coverage of engineering statistics, focusing on how statistical tools
are integrated into the engineering problem-solving process. All major
aspects of engineering statistics are covered, including descriptive
statistics, probability and probability distributions, statistical test and
confidence intervals for one and two samples, building regression models,
designing and analyzing engineering experiments, and statistical process
control. Developed with sponsorship from the National Science Foundation,
this revision incorporates many insights from the authors teaching experience
along with feedback from numerous adopters of previous editions.
  Introduction to Probability Joseph K. Blitzstein,Jessica Hwang,2014-07-24
Developed from celebrated Harvard statistics lectures, Introduction to
Probability provides essential language and tools for understanding
statistics, randomness, and uncertainty. The book explores a wide variety of
applications and examples, ranging from coincidences and paradoxes to Google
PageRank and Markov chain Monte Carlo (MCMC). Additional application areas
explored include genetics, medicine, computer science, and information
theory. The print book version includes a code that provides free access to
an eBook version. The authors present the material in an accessible style and
motivate concepts using real-world examples. Throughout, they use stories to
uncover connections between the fundamental distributions in statistics and
conditioning to reduce complicated problems to manageable pieces. The book
includes many intuitive explanations, diagrams, and practice problems. Each
chapter ends with a section showing how to perform relevant simulations and
calculations in R, a free statistical software environment.
  Probability and Statistics for Engineering and the Sciences + Enhanced
Webassign Access ,2017
  SonarQube in Action Patroklos Papapetrou,2013-10-30 Summary SonarQube in
Action shows developers how to use the SonarQube platform to help them
continuously improve their source code. The book presents SonarQube's core
Seven Axes of Quality: design/architecture, duplications, comments, unit
tests, complexity, potential bugs, and coding rules. You'll find simple,
easy-to-follow discussion and examples as you learn to integrate SonarQube
into your development process. About the Technology SonarQube is a powerful
open source tool for continuous inspection, a process that makes code quality
analysis and reporting an integral part of the development lifecycle. Its
unique dashboards, rule-based defect analysis, and tight build integration
result in improved code quality without disruption to developer workflow. It
supports many languages, including Java, C, C++, C#, PHP, and JavaScript.
About the Book SonarQube in Action teaches you how to effectively use
SonarQube following the continuous inspection model. This practical book
systematically explores SonarQube's core Seven Axes of Quality (design,
duplications, comments, unit tests, complexity, potential bugs, and coding
rules). With well-chosen examples, it helps you learn to use SonarQube's
review functionality and IDE integration to implement continuous inspection
best practices in your own quality management process. The book's Java-based
examples translate easily to other development languages. No prior experience
with SonarQube or continuous delivery practice is assumed Purchase of the
print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. What's Inside Gather meaningful quality metrics
Integrate with Ant, Maven, and Jenkins Write your own plugins Master the art
of continuous inspection About the Authors Ann Campbellb and Patroklos
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Papapetrou are experienced developers and team leaders. Both actively
contribute to the SonarQube community. Table of Contents PART 1 WHAT THE
NUMBERS ARE TELLING YOU An introduction to SonarQube Issues and coding
standards Ensuring that your code is doing things right Working with
duplicate code Optimizing source code documentation Keeping your source code
files elegant Improving your application design PART 2 SETTLING IN WITH
SONARQUBE Planning a strategy and expanding your insight Continuous
Inspection with SonarQube Letting SonarQube drive code reviews IDE
integration PART 3 ADMINISTERING AND EXTENDING Security: users, groups, and
roles Rule profile administration Making SonarQube fit your needs Managing
your projects Writing your own plugins
  The Official Guide to the GRE General Test, Third Edition Educational
Testing Service,2016-12-29 Get the only official guide to the GRE® General
Test that comes straight from the test makers! If you're looking for the
best, most authoritative guide to the GRE General Test, you've found it! The
Official Guide to the GRE General Test is the only GRE guide specially
created by ETS--the people who actually make the test. It's packed with
everything you need to do your best on the test--and move toward your
graduate or business school degree. Only ETS can show you exactly what to
expect on the test, tell you precisely how the test is scored, and give you
hundreds of authentic test questions for practice! That makes this guide your
most reliable and accurate source for everything you need to know about the
GRE revised General Test. No other guide to the GRE General Test gives you
all this: • Four complete, real tests--two in the book and two on CD-ROM •
Hundreds of authentic test questions--so you can study with the real thing •
In-depth descriptions of the Verbal Reasoning and Quantitative Reasoning
measures plus valuable tips for answering each question type • Quantitative
Reasoning problem-solving steps and strategies to help you get your best
score • Detailed overview of the two types of Analytical Writing essay tasks
including scored sample responses and actual raters' comments Everything you
need to know about the test, straight from the test makers!
  Well Played 1.0 Drew Davidson,2009-01-01 Video games can be well played in
two senses. On the one hand, well played is to games as well read is to
books. On the other hand, well played as in well done. This book is full of
in-depth close readings of video games that parse out the various meanings to
be found in the experience of playing a game. 22 contributors (developers,
scholars, reviewers and bloggers) look at video games through both senses of
well played. The goal is to help develop and define a literacy of games as
well as a sense of their value as an experience. Video games are a complex
medium that merits careful interpretation and insightful analysis
  Valuepack Thomas Connolly,2005-08-01
  The Data Webhouse Toolkit Ralph Kimball,Richard Merz,2000-02-03 Ralph's
latest book ushers in the second wave of the Internet. . . . Bottom line,
this book provides the insight to help companies combine Internet-based
business intelligence with the bounty of customer data generated from the
internet.--William Schmarzo, Director World Wide Solutions, Sales, and
Marketing,IBM NUMA-Q. Receiving over 100 million hits a day, the most popular
commercial Websites have an excellent opportunity to collect valuable
customer data that can help create better service and improve sales.
Companies can use this information to determine buying habits, provide
customers with recommendations on new products, and much more. Unfortunately,
many companies fail to take full advantage of this deluge of information
because they lack the necessary resources to effectively analyze it. In this
groundbreaking guide, data warehousing's bestselling author, Ralph Kimball,
introduces readers to the Data Webhouse--the marriage of the data warehouse
and the Web. If designed and deployed correctly, the Webhouse can become the
linchpin of the modern, customer-focused company, providing competitive
information essential to managers and strategic decision makers. In this
book, Dr. Kimball explains the key elements of the Webhouse and provides
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detailed guidelines for designing, building, and managing the Webhouse. The
results are a business better positioned to stay healthy and competitive. In
this book, you'll learn methods for: - Tracking Website user actions -
Determining whether a customer is about to switch to a competitor -
Determining whether a particular Web ad is working - Capturing data points
about customer behavior - Designing the Website to support Webhousing -
Building clickstream datamarts - Designing the Webhouse user interface -
Managing and scaling the Webhouse The companion Website at
www.wiley.com/compbooks/kimball provides updates on Webhouse technologies and
techniques, as well as links to related sites and resources.
  Demystifying Climate Models Andrew Gettelman,Richard B. Rood,2016-04-09
This book demystifies the models we use to simulate present and future
climates, allowing readers to better understand how to use climate model
results. In order to predict the future trajectory of the Earth’s climate,
climate-system simulation models are necessary. When and how do we trust
climate model predictions? The book offers a framework for answering this
question. It provides readers with a basic primer on climate and climate
change, and offers non-technical explanations for how climate models are
constructed, why they are uncertain, and what level of confidence we should
place in them. It presents current results and the key uncertainties
concerning them. Uncertainty is not a weakness but understanding uncertainty
is a strength and a key part of using any model, including climate models.
Case studies of how climate model output has been used and how it might be
used in the future are provided. The ultimate goal of this book is to promote
a better understanding of the structure and uncertainties of climate models
among users, including scientists, engineers and policymakers.
  BIM Handbook Rafael Sacks,Kathleen Liston,Chuck Eastman,Paul
Teicholz,2011-03-25 The BIM Handbook is an extensively researched and
meticulously written book, showing evidence of years of work rather than
something that has been quickly put together in the course of a few months.
It brings together most of the current information about BIM, its history, as
well as its potential future in one convenient place, and can serve as a
handy reference book on BIM for anyone who is involved in the design,
construction, and operation of buildings and needs to know about the
technologies that support it. The need for such a book is indisputable, and
it is terrific that Chuck Eastman and his team were able to step up to the
plate and make it happen. Thanks to their efforts, anyone in the AEC industry
looking for a deeper understanding of BIM now knows exactly where to look for
it. AECbytes book review, August 28, 2008
(www.aecbytes.com/review/2008/BIMHandbook.html) DISCOVER BIM: A BETTER WAY TO
BUILD BETTER BUILDINGS Building Information Modeling (BIM) offers a novel
approach to design, construction, and facility management in which a digital
representation of the building process is used to facilitate the exchange and
interoperability of information in digital format. BIM is beginning to change
the way buildings look, the way they function, and the ways in which they are
designed and built. The BIM Handbook, Second Edition provides an in-depth
understanding of BIM technologies, the business and organizational issues
associated with its implementation, and the profound advantages that
effective use of BIM can provide to all members of a project team. Updates to
this edition include: Completely updated material covering the current
practice and technology in this fast-moving field Expanded coverage of lean
construction and its use of BIM, with special focus on Integrated Project
Delivery throughout the book New insight on the ways BIM facilitates
sustainable building New information on interoperability schemas and
collaboration tools Six new case studies Painting a colorful and thorough
picture of the state of the art in building information modeling, the BIM
Handbook, Second Edition guides readers to successful implementations,
helping them to avoid needless frustration and costs and take full advantage
of this paradigm-shifting approach to construct better buildings that consume
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fewer materials and require less time, labor, and capital resources.
  Handbook of Bioequivalence Testing Sarfaraz K. Niazi,2007-08-22 As the
generic pharmaceutical industry continues to grow and thrive, so does the
need to conduct efficient and successful bioequivalence studies. In recent
years, there have been significant changes to the statistical models for
evaluating bioequivalence, and advances in the analytical technology used to
detect drug and metabolite levels have made
  The Man Who Mistook His Wife for a Hat Oliver Sacks,2021-09-14 In his most
extraordinary book, the bestselling author of Awakenings and poet laureate of
medicine” (The New York Times) recounts the case histories of patients
inhabiting the compelling world of neurological disorders, from those who are
no longer able to recognize common objects to those who gain extraordinary
new skills. Featuring a new preface, Oliver Sacks’s The Man Who Mistook His
Wife for a Hat tells the stories of individuals afflicted with perceptual and
intellectual disorders: patients who have lost their memories and with them
the greater part of their pasts; who are no longer able to recognize people
and common objects; whose limbs seem alien to them; who lack some skills yet
are gifted with uncanny artistic or mathematical talents. In Dr. Sacks’s
splendid and sympathetic telling, his patients are deeply human and his tales
are studies of struggles against incredible adversity. A great healer, Sacks
never loses sight of medicine’s ultimate responsibility: “the suffering,
afflicted, fighting human subject.”
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